Kiborn, Peter

From:

Kiborn, Peter

Sent:

Tuesday, November 01, 2011 3:28 PM

To: Cc: 'pwic@toronto.ca' Espinola, Orlando

Subject:

King Liberty Pedestrian/Cyclist Link - Nov. 3 Committee Meeting

Ms. Candy Davidovits

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee Administrator

City Hall

10th Floor, West Tower

100 Queen Street West

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

By both E-Mail and by Fax (416-392-1879)

Through our previous communications with the committee you are aware that we operate a Metro food supermarket in the neighbourhood.

We wish to reiterate our general support for the project.

We are familiar with the various alternatives that have been proposed.

Metro's point of view is that the preferred alternative is for the pedestrian / cyclist bridge to span the fail corridor running from the west end of Douro Street to the west end of Western Battery Road.

Please continue to keep us on your communications distribution list for this project.

Regards,

= Peter F. Kiborn =

Legal Counsel, Metro Ontario Inc.

5559 Dundas Street West, Etobicoke, Ontario M9B 1B9

peter.kiborn@metro.ca

416-234-6013

metro

Please think about the environment before printing this email This e-mail message is confidential and may be privileged, and is for use of the intended recipient(s) only. Unauthorized use or treatment of all or part of this message is strictly prohibited. Unintended recipients: please notify the sender and delete the original message, any attachments and any copies from your computer and back-up system immediately. Thank you.